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Comments: Wilderness areas were designed to be low to no impact undeveloped natural areas. I am strongly

supporting that philosophy The adage "Leave no trace" was the mantra and philosophy when they were first

created and should remain that way. We've overbuilt in so many of our National and State parks that the one

living thing one is now most likely to see is other human beings. That's largely because of the roads, and

development, in what once were largely undeveloped wilderness areas. To allow for any development whether it

be for single use such as in this case with Anilca Cabins, or even multi use means these will no longer be

Wilderness Areas but morph into Recreational Areas with all the undesirable consequences of human impacts.

Given there aren't ever the funds needed to prevent those impacts and sustain our parks in general as natural

areas I am strongly against changing the rules governing any Wilderness area if it leaves a permanent human

footprint and this proposed change does just that.


